St. Vincent de Paul
Annual Thanksgiving Food Drive
Sponsored by The Junior Beta Club and Grade 2

Dear Students and Parents,

As we practice the virtue of kindness this month, we write to ask that you please
support our school’s annual Thanksgiving Food Drive beginning on November 5% and
ending on November 17%. All canned items and gift cards will be donated to the St. Luke’s
St. Vincent de Paul Society. :

The St. Vincent de Paul Society will use the donated items to create food baskets to
help families in our community celebrate Thanksgiving. Below is a list of suggested items
for each grade level to donate:

Pre K - canned sweet potatoes and marshmallows
Kinder - canned pumpkin and evaporated milk
Grade 1 - gravy mix or canned gravy
Grade 2 - gift card of any amount to go toward turkey purchases
Grade 3 - canned green beans

Grade 4 - mashed potatoes
Grade 5 - stuffing mix

Grade 6 ~ cranberry sauce
Grade 7 - canned peas

Grade 8 - canned carrots

Please give generously. We appreciate your support and kindness!
Sincerely,
: ]
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Emmett Pefia Victoria Palacios :
President of The Beta Club Vice President of The Beta Clu

Give thanks to the Lord
for he is good;

His love endures forever.
{Psalm 118: 1)




